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One lane traffic on Longview Dr. 
 

GLYNN COUNTY, Ga.- On Wednesday, March 4th and Thursday, March 5th, Longview Dr. 

on St. Simons Island will be open to one lane traffic only due to construction work.  Flaggers 

and signs will be posted upon arrival.  Questions may be directed to David Hainley, Director 

of Community Development.  He can be reached at 912-554-7429.   
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